

From: oasgy [mailto:oasgy@gol.net.gy] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2009 11:02 AM
To: Staff Association Administrator (Pita, Alicia)
Subject: 
Allow me to express my most sincere condolences and sympathies to the family of Pamela. Her endearing traits and professionalism will live on.  I hope that her family finds the strength to treat with such a loss during this period of grief and beyond. May her soul rest in peace.
Dennis D. Moses

Representative

OAS Guyana Office.
